
\VID B. SLEMMOI 
CONSULTING GEOLOGIST 

2995 GOLDEN VALLEY ROAD - RENO, NEVADA 89506 - (702) 972-3877 

December 4, 1980 

Dr. Robert E. Jackson, Chief 
Geosciences Branch 
Division Site Safety and Environmental Analysis 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
7920 Norfolk Ave., 
Bethesda, MD 20555 

In reviewing my draft letter of November 5, 1980, I have noted 
several omissions or errors. I request that these be corrected 
on my original report. They are as follows: 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission should be inserted before 
the streeet address.  

,p. 13, line 5: Change 200 to 190- and 44 to 42.  

* p. 13, line 12: Change 60 to 57 and 7.1- to 7.0 

.-p. 13, line 32: Change 247 to 250 and 54 to 55 

* p. 13, line 34: Change 300 to 275 and 66 to 61.  

,p. 13, lino 35: Change 7.1 to 7.1

p. 13, line .36: Change 74 to 75 

,p. 14, line 3: Change 90 to 83 and 7.3 to 7.2 

p. 14, line 9: Change 247 to 250 

The enclosed pages 9A, 9B, and 13A include maps that indicate 
the location of points that I have used in my analysis. Inclusion 
of'these figures will indicatemore exactly the location of 
points that I have used in my analysis.  

I submitted my original typed copy to you, so the above changes 
and insertions can readily be made by your secretarial staff. I 
request that you send me.a copy of the revised copy.  

Sincerely yours, 

David B. Slemmons 

8106250256


